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The NOAA Office of Atmospheric Research (OAR) is submitting this non-substantive change request in 
order to bring the collection into compliance with current Administrative directives.  The following 
changes are being made:

 The Science Lead Interest Form has been updated to remove a single question regarding 
diversity, equity, inclusion, and accessibility; and

 The Sailing Contact Form was updated to remove a reference to non-binary in question 65 – 
Room Assignment.

These changes do not affect the number of respondents or anticipated burden response time.


